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?    The New Washington High School cheerleaders will be hosting their annual cheer clinic on
Friday, January 23. 
      The clinic will begin at 3 p.m. and end with a performance at the boys junior varsity/varsity
basketball game that evening against Charlestown.
      The clinic will be held in the New Washington High School gymnasium and is open to all
students grades kindergarten through eighth.
      The camp will feature individual instruction by the head New Washington High School
cheerleading coach, coaching by New Washington State Champ cheerleaders, clinic cheer
shirt, dinner and clinic participant free admission to the January 23 ball game.
      All participants will learn a group dance, floor cheer, sideline chants, jumps, stunts and
tumbling. 
      The fee for the clinic is $25 per student. Please make checks payable to NWHS
Cheerleaders.
      Fees will be due on or before Thursday, January 15 to the elementary or middle-high school
office.
      Application forms have been sent home with all New Washington students however all
students are welcome. 
      For an application, further information, or questions please contact NW Head Cheerleading
Coach Emily Oliver-Jones at 812-293-3368, ext. 7 or e-mail address eoliver@gcs.k12.in.us.  
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